
 
Dear Counseling Program Review Author: 
 
Thank you for your time and effort in completing the Comprehensive Program Review this year.  
Your work contributes to the College’s effort to seek ways to constantly improve on behalf of 
students. 

 
Strengths 
 
The PRC felt that overall the response was an improvement over the submission for 2012-13. 
 
The PRC thought that the PR showed a good use of data and a thorough discussion. 
 
Suggestions for Improvement 
 
The PRC suggests that the Counseling program consider other options for addressing the needs 
of students beyond additional staffing.  These options may include other online opportunities, 
as well as changes in policies and procedures. 
 
The PRC is looking forward to the discussion in the next PR regarding updated SLO’s and a 
Master Calendar for SLO review. 
 
The PRC suggests the Counseling program consider who is being served at off-site locations and 
whether equal access to services is being provided. 
 
PRC appreciates that the Counseling Division Curriculum Committee is now reviewing several 
courses from Disability Resources Department.  Despite having an administrator in DRC there is 
no faculty curriculum committee.  Counseling should begin discussions with Office of 
Instruction and College Curriculum Committee if it would like a change. 
 
Recommendation – Green 
 
The program is recommended to continue in the regular program review cycle. 
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